
 
 
Hello residents, 
  
I hope your semester has been going well.  As we pass the midpoint of the semester, we 
wanted to reach out with important break and closing information. 
  
Visit the housing BREAKS AND MOVE OUT page for a list of halls that close for breaks 
and those that do not. 
  
Thanksgiving break 
  
If your building closes, you must exit the building by 10 a.m. Wednesday Nov. 27, and may 
not return until the halls reopen Friday, Nov. 29 at 4 p.m. 
  
Winter break 
  
If your building closes, you must exit the building by noon Saturday Dec. 14, and may not 
return until the halls reopen Thursday, Jan. 2 at 2 p.m. 
  
****** 
  
I hope that you have a wonderful fall break. Do not hesitate to contact your community 
office should you have any questions or concerns.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
Shari Crandall 
Director of Residential Programs and Services 
University Housing 
University of Georgia 
706-542-1421 
housing@uga.edu 
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